
The Uganda Society, 
Private Bag 
Kampala 
Uganda, East Africa 

Attention: Mr. M. M. Wallis
Secretary

Gentlemen: 

August l, 1952 

About a year, ago• you kindly sent me of your Journal that I 
wanted. but at that time there was some mixup about the re­
mittance and none ever reached you. 

Several months ago, I sent to you by Intemational Post office
Money Order a sumsupposed to be tile equivalent to 20 shillings,
and I trust that this has now reached you.

It was my understanding from your kind letter of 13thJuly, 1951, 
that copies of your Jouros.l were 10 shillings each. I intended
by my remittance to pa.f for the copy I had received, plus one 
addi tional copy which I now ask you for.

will you kindly send we you Uganda Journal, Vol. 8, the number
containing pages J.S-J6t It this should. be out ot print, and no 
longer available, will you kindly send methat number of Vol.10, 
which contains a letter of some meteorites by W.J. Eggeling.

It you could giveme the mailing addresses of the, Mr. H. o. Roberts, 
who wrote the article entitled "Meteorites 1n Uganda• in the Mareh, 
1947 copy of your Journal, of vhich I got a copy, as well as the
adresses of any other individuals ln you society who are interested 
in this subject, I would appreciate it. Wecollect these objects 
in 'l'exas and adjo1n1ng states, and hae done considerable work on 
them, and thought that perhaps we could enter into some 8JrlwJge 
arrangements with any of your members, who have specimensavailable.

yours most sincerely,

OEM:el Oscar E. Monnig


